Dear Students,
Congratulations to you all on completion of your six- year integrated B.Tech., course and leaving the campus.
On completion of your course, you are supposed to handover the laptops which are being used by you during the course of study.
In this regard, there is a request from some of the E4 students to take back the laptops provided to them  on the payment of nominal cost.
The request of the students has been examined in detail and considered keeping in the view of the rural background of the students and approved by the honorable Vice Chancellor. 
Therefore, the students who have completed their course and leaving the campus may avail the facility to own their laptop in case of need on payment of the nominal cost of Rs.6000/-(Six thousand only) in the form of DD in favor of The Director, RGUKT Basar.
For further queries please contact their system administrators
 Wishing you all the Best for your bright future.
BSVVS Murthy 
Deputy Registrar
